
From: Jeannette LeZaks <jlezaks@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 10:58 AM 
To: parksgolfsub <parksgolfsub2@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Comment on File 63722 
 
 

Hello,  
I live near Glenway Golf Course and while I have never played golf there, I have enjoyed the 
area to ski and sled in the winter with my family.  
 
I hope that the suggested improvements to the golf course are moved forward. And I hope that 
the designers will consider adding cross-country skiing to the design such that the golf course 
can be augmented for use during the winter as much as the summer. A groomed trail would be 
amazing there.  
 
Thank you  
Jeannette  
 
  



From: Blake Rohrer <blakerohrer@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 12:06 PM 
To: parksgolfsub <parksgolfsub2@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Thursday January 28 meeting - Glenway 
 
 
 
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
 
 
Greetings! 
 
Thank you for your service to our city on the golf committee. 
 
I am writing to express excitement about the possibilities of the improvements at Glenway golf course. 
The information shared in the news media seems very exciting. As the plans are progressing, I encourage 
the golf committee to reach out to the West HS Athletics department, principal and MMSD to see how 
the are could also serve the needs of the school and community. West HS is sorely lacking in outdoor 
and athletic space. Some possibilities may include a cross country running course or outdoor classrooms. 
 
Thank  you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Blake Rohrer 
4118 Council Crest 
Madison WI 53711 
 
 
  



From: Jeff Haen <Jeff@haenrealestate.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 9:57 AM 
To: parksgolfsub <parksgolfsub2@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Kyle Haen <Kyle@haenrealestate.com>; Jeff Haen <Jeff@haenrealestate.com> 
Subject: Glenway Proposal 
 
 

Good morning. 
 
I think the Glenway proposal is quite interesting.  Have a couple of questions: 
 
Have the economics of the proposal been looked at? 
 
If there are going to be larger greens there are going to be increased cost due to daily 
maintenance and chemicals. 
If the course could be potentially closed on Sunday afternoons – how is this lost income going to 
be made up? 
 
Not sure of the total economics of Glenway (would love to see all income and expense numbers 
for all of the City courses) but if it is a breakeven course with likely increased expenses, is the 
City comfortable raising the green fees at Glenway? 
 
Thank you for  your time. 
 
Jeff 
 
  



From: Robert Stockton <bobhstockton@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 1:36 PM 
To: Brinza, Ryan <RBrinza@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Glenway Renovation Approval 
 
 

Good Afternoon Ryan and Madison Golf/Parks Staff, 
 
The proposed renovation of Glenway Golf Course by Michael Keiser is a wonderful gift to the 
City of Madison. Glenway is a precious, beautiful piece of urban property that should be enjoyed 
by all. Michael’s design goals are in line with the Golf Task Force conclusions of inclusion and 
diversity. We thank him for his foresight to design these elements into the property. His national 
course design expertise is to be admired and we can trust his plan for the property. 
I fully support this project. My hope is that those in charge of this decision(Parks/City Council) 
go forward swiftly with their decision process. This opportunity for a private donation is rare and 
should not be squandered. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bob Stockton 
Madison, WI 
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From: Aaron Mendenhall <amenden13@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 2:50 PM 
To: parksgolfsub <parksgolfsub2@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Agenda Item 63722 - Funding of Glenway renovation 
 
 

Golf Subcommittee - I am writing to express my support for the proposal to accept funding from 
Michael Keiser for the renovation of Glenway golf course. I am a resident of Westmorland and 
would be thrilled to see this project come to fruition. Glenway is an important part of our 
neighborhood and this proposal will add value for golfers and non-golfers alike. The Keiser 
family has an impeccable track record of integrating golf course development into native 
environments and Michael’s expertise in this area would be invaluable. With his support and 
involvement the city should be confident that the enhancements would benefit everyone from 
golfers to walkers to cross country skiers while also dramatically improving the long term 
financial position of the golf entity. 
 
Regards, 
Aaron Mendenhall 
4109 Birch Avenue 
 
  



From: Christopher Tall <ctall33@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 3:28 PM 
To: parksgolfsub <parksgolfsub2@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Item #9 - Potential Donor Funded Improvements at Glenway 
 
 

The Westmorland Neighborhood Association (WNA) Board of Madison, WI would like to issue a 
statement of support for the proposed redesign of Glenway Golf Course. The WNA supports the 
proposal to make the course more inclusive, community-based and enjoyable for all ages, 
genders and abilities. The Board also supports the active ecological restoration plan within the 
proposal and the overall improvement of the ecological value of the landscape.  
 
Christopher Tall 
 
WNA Board President   
Email: WNA1941@gmail.com 
Website: http://westmorland-neighborhood.net/ 

 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Westmorland.Neighborhood/  
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